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26th March 2021

SENT VIA EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers

Since we returned to school we have sadly been unable to provide an After School Club for wrap
around care due to staffing restrictions. We would very much like to offer this service in the future,
most likely through an external provider. To approach external providers we need to ascertain the
childcare needs of our families to establish if this will be financially viable and can offer the service
that our families want and need to support them.

After School Club in this instance refers to paid childcare sessions outside of school hours that
need to be booked in advance (usually with a minimum amount of days) and are always paid for
sessions.

We are hoping that Covid-19 restrictions will be lifted soon so that we can resume some of our
extracurricular clubs such as Sports Club, Cookery Club, Art Club and Choir, these are run
separately to the ‘After School Club’ and usually run  between 3 - 4 pm and do not require a
charge.

Can you please take a minute to fill in the questionnaire so that we hear from all our families and
have the best picture of the level of childcare requirements across the school.

https://forms.gle/G9GTL5dVhQiFrqjH9

Thank you so much for your continued support and patience as we navigate how best to support
our families in the future.

Mrs Edwards

Head of Academy 
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